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18th October 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Guru Nanak Sikh Gurdwara visit – Tuesday 14th November 2023 

On Tuesday 14th November 2023, Year Three will be visiting the Guru Nanak Sikh 
Gurdwara as part of our Sikhism topic. The trip will be during the morning and 
children will return to school for their lunch. The cost of this trip will be £2.00 per 
child to cover admission and bus travel. Please provide consent and payment via 
the Gateway app.   

The children should wear their school uniform with sensible shoes for walking and 
will need a waterproof coat. Children and staff have also been asked to bring a 
head covering (hat/scarf etc) to wear during the duration of their time in the 
Gurdwara; they will also be asked to remove outside footwear, so please ensure 
children are wearing socks. 

*Please note: without consent children will not be able to participate. If there are 
any personal circumstances relating to this trip, please inform the school office. 
Payment is voluntary. However, sufficient payments are required to ensure the trip 
is viable.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr L. Davis-Powell  

(Deputy Headteacher)   
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